
 

Newsletter  -  OCTOBER 23,  2020 
Report Cards 

First quarter report cards were sent out today! They may be viewed under the “Reports” tab on 
Schoolworx. As a reminder, these must be signed online by typing your name in the signature box at the 
bottom of the report card no later than Friday, October 30. Contact the office with your questions. 

Upcoming Schedule Changes 

Thursday, October 29 – Pizza Day 

Friday, October 30 – Half Day for Grandparents Day (no lunch, elementary students bring a snack) 

Thursday, November 5 – Pizza Day 

Friday, November 6 – Half Day for Jog-a-thon Reward (no lunch, elementary students bring a snack) 

Grandparents Recognition Day 

Grandparents Recognition Day is next Friday, October 30! For health reasons, we will not be inviting 
grandparents to come to our school, and though we are saddened by this decision, we still want to 
recognize our students’ incredible grandparents! So, we will be having a half day of school (12:00 PM 
dismissal), and each student will be doing something special in their class to show their grandparents 
their appreciation! We encourage every family to make arrangements after school for students to call or 
spend time with their grandparents if possible. 

Staff/Parent Versus Team Games! 

The staff and parents versus team soccer and volleyball games are scheduled for Friday, November 13 at 
3:30 PM! More details to come. Parents who would like to play may inform the office.  

New Finance Platform 

You may have noticed that in the last couple weeks, the finance emails you’ve received from us have 
looked a bit different. This is because we are gradually transitioning over to a new online platform! If you 
have any questions about your invoices or statements, please do not hesitate to reach out to the office. 

Immunization Records 

On Friday, November 13, we will be required to submit our immunization record survey to the county. If 
you have not turned in your child’s immunization records yet, it is imperative that we have them by next 
week so that we can start putting together our survey. (Messages were sent to those who are missing.) 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Friday, October 30 – Half Day (Grandparents Recognition Day) and Report Cards Signed on Schoolworx 
Monday, November 2 – Statements Sent Out 
Friday, November 6 – Half Day (Jog-a-thon Reward) 
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